
JAB ENGINEERING, LLC.
4500 Williams Drive, Ste. 212-212

Georgetown, TX 78633
F-14076

512-779-7414
josh.baran@jabeng.com

August 10, 2014

Planning Department
City of McKinney
221 N. Tennessee St.
McKinney, TX 75069

Re: Public Storage – McKinney, TX (Stacy & SH 121)
Letter of Intent – Site Plan

This letter and attachments shall serve as the Letter of Intent for Site Plan submittal as required by the City of McKinney. The
following summarizes the proposed development:

· The proposed development will consist of a mini-warehouse use including an office / retail space of approximately
1,000 sf and a caretaker’s residence of approximately 1,200 sf.

· There are five (5) buildings proposed on the development with square footage defined in the table below.

Building Designation Type Area
A 3-story, Climate Controlled 141,636 sf
B 1-story, exterior units 3,604 sf
C 1-story, exterior units 3,604 sf
D 1-story, exterior units 4,224 sf
E 1-story, exterior units 4,029 sf

Total 157,097 sf

· The proposed development will be developed in a single phase.
· The proposed development will be developed as a single use under mini-warehouse.
· The subject property will be subdivided from the original parent tract under separate submittal. The proposed lot will

be 3.6961 acres.
· The proposed development is located on the east side of Stacy Road approximately 1,180 feet north of its

intersection with SH 121 right-of-way.
· We are requesting consideration by Planning & Zoning Commission on the September 9, 2014 hearing.
· The proposed development is being submitted concurrent with a Concept Plan for the overall development. The

overall development will include public infrastructure to be completed for service to the proposed development. This
infrastructure includes extension of sewer, storm, and water.

· The subject property lies in two zoning districts. The western portion of the subject property is in PD 1726 and the
eastern portion of the subject property is in PD 1728.

Please let me know if you should have any questions or comments. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Joshua A. Baran, P.E., LEED BD+C
JAB Engineering, LLC (F-14076)

Attachments:
PD 1726
PD 1728
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